After School Dodgeball Club



Dear Parents/Carers

From Tuesday 11th September 2018 at 3-4pm, I shall be running an afterschool dodgeball club for 10 weeks. This will take place inside in the KS2 studio. Please make sure your child has the appropriate PE kit.

This after school club will help your child improve specific dodgeball skills with the view of participating in a dodgeball tournament in November. It is open to both boys and girls. There will be a limit of 20 children.

Please return the slip below by Wednesday 5th September 2018. You will be notified if your child has been selected.

Yours sincerely

Rachael Mee		
PE and Sports Coach		
I give permission for participate in the aftersch 20 th November 2018	(please include your child's full name) to ol dodgeball club from Tuesday 11 th September 2018 to Tuesd	 lay
	adult to the school will collect my child at 4pm. However, if you me alone please tick this box	are
Childs full name	Class	
Signed	Parent/Carer	